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Cafeteria News
= There will be a limited menu in the cafeteria for lunch today! Pizza, cookies, cinnamon buns and drinks!

Music Council
= |nsieme has their regular rehearsal today beginning at 3:30 p.m. See you all there!
= Attention all PPHS musicians — please return all music folders to the music room TODAY!

Indigenous Day

= We are excited to announce that our upcoming Indigenous Day Celebration on May 28" will now be free of
charge! This is an incredible opportunity to immerse yourself in Indigenous Culture and learn more about
the rich heritage of our nation.

= Morning activities and an afternoon nature walk are planned for this special day. We have limited spots
available, with only 100 spots for the morning and 60 spots for the afternoon nature walk.

= To secure your spot, permission forms must be submitted on a first come, first serve basis. Grab your
permission forms from in front of the office or find them posted on the doors of room 185 and room 222.

= Don’t delay! Let’s come together and honour and celebrate Indigenous Culture on May 28™.

Camp Committee
=  Camp Committee meets today after school in Room 106. This is our LAST Meeting before camp so make
sure to be there!

AR NEWS
= |t's that time of year again! We need all students with an IEP who want to write their exams with AR to
come to Room 102 and sign up. The deadline to sign up is June 7" so make sure to come and see Ms.
Longley or Ms. Delaney before then.



Healthcare Career Fair
= Healthcare Career Fair is happening this Wednesday in Gym A/B! If you are in Grade’s 10 -12 and would like
to have the opportunity to speak to a variety of healthcare professionals and learn about what careers area
available to you, come down to our table outside the office today to learn more and to sign up!

LOSSA CHAMPIONSHIPS — TRACK AND FIELD
= Last Thursday and Friday the PPHS Track and Field Team competed in the LOSSA Championships. In Typical
Port Perry Fashion our small team punched well above their weight with over half of the team moving on to
Central Regionals. We had great results and finishes from so many of our Team Members. Congratulations
to all athletes on great performances. Many personal bests and school records were set. Best of Luck this
week at Central Regionals!

Attention Readers
=  Looking for some free books? Mr. Copeland will be giving away some books this week. Topics include
politics, military history and classic literature. Please see Mr. Copeland in Room 169 if you are interested in
getting some free books.

Peer Tutoring
= Today’s Peer Tutoring Session has been moved to Wednesday, May 29" at lunch.



